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Editorial

Dear Readers of JEET,

As the October issue goes to print, I am happy to report that we are

having enormous success in planning for the Third International
Conference on Transformations in Engineering Education (ICTIEE
2016) to be held January 8-12, 2016 at COEP, Pune. This conference
is being co-organized by IUCEE (Indo US Collaboration for
Engineering Education) and College of Engineering Pune. Dr.
Sushma Kulkarni, Editor of JEET, is a Co-Chair of this conference
along with myself and Dr. B.B. Ahuja of COEP. Please visit our
website for details http://www.ictiee.org/index.php

The primary objective of this annual conference is to provide a venue
for all stakeholders of quality engineering education to come together
and share their innovations in transforming engineering education.
The expected outcome is engineering graduates who are more
qualified. This is exactly the same objective of our Journal JEET, to
provide a venue where sharing of innovations in transforming
engineering education can take place.

We have received 297 papers for ICTIEE 2016. These are currently
being reviewed by over 300 expert reviewers including almost 100
from outside India. This is the benefit we have from the active
network of ITUCEE professionals. Of these papers submitted, we
expect about 200 to be selected presented orally at ICTIEE 2016, on
Jan 11 or 12. In addition, we have several plenary panel discussions
and best practice presentations and workshops planned for Jan 9 and
10. The Indian Student Forum is planned for Jan 8 to 10.We expect the
total participation to exceed 1000 including about 50 from outside
India. Please plan to join us. Group discounts are available.
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Once again, just as we did for ICTIEE 2015, we plan to publish all the
papers selected for oral presentation in the on-line version of JEET.
In addition, the best of these papers will be published in the Print
issues in 2016. The JEET team at Rajarambapu Institute of
Technology is working extremely hard to make sure we have good
quality papers published in time.

Please encourage individual and institutional memberships of JEET
among all your colleagues who are interested in assisting with
improving global quality of engineering education. There is a wealth

of experiences shared in these publications of JEET.

JaiHo!

Krishna Vedula
Chief Editor, JEET
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